
Call for Papers 
Annual Meeting of the  
International Association for Perceptual Control Theory
(Formerly the Control Systems Group)

11-13th September, University of Manchester, UK, 2019
The 29th meeting of the International Association for Perceptual Control Theory (IAPCT), formerly known as the Control Systems Group (CSG), will be held on Wednesday to Friday, September 11-13th at University of Manchester, UK. We are currently soliciting proposals for papers and panels to be presented at the meeting. Details of accommodation and registration will be provided later in the year. 

Owing to the large number of students, researchers and clinicians who have studied PCT and learned Method of Levels at University of Manchester, we strongly encourage submissions that are relevant to well-being and mental health. Also, we strongly encourage contributions that are interdisciplinary, drawing upon the unifying strength of PCT. At the University of Manchester, PCT is represented within experimental psychology, robotics, pharmacy, human factors, communication, dementia, school interventions and human performance. Therefore, the conference provides an ideal opportunity to catalyze these disciplines and share expertise.   

The deadline for initial submission of proposals is Friday 31st May 2019.
The submissions are solicited as follows:
Title:

Author(s):

Time requested (30 min, 20 min):

Discipline or professional area:

Description of intended content:

Send proposals by email to: wmansell@gmail.com 


